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● Classes are in full swing! We have students working on college classes through dual 

enrollment, students attending WTC, and students taking various language classes 
online. Our offerings are quite impressive.  

 
● The Dansville Equestrian Team earned a District Championship and is moving on to 

compete in Regionals the first weekend in October. It will be held right up the road at 
Ingham County Fairgrounds, we’d love to see you there.  
 

 
 

● Homecoming week started off with a day-long float build which was a great success. 
DCAA even sponsored Marco’s for lunch!  
 

 
 

● Another addition to Homecoming week was a small community event. This year we 
hosted a bon-fire and s’mores night at the soccer game. We had a solid showing of 
students and all enjoyed some sweets and fun yard game competitions.  

 



 
 

● FFA sponsored a food truck for the homecoming game, not just any food truck though 
our very own WTC food truck. The community was also able to walk the FFA barn and 
check out the cool things we have going on. 

 
  


